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Stogner, Michael 

To: 

Sent: 

Cc: 

From: Stogner, Michael 

Tuesday, September 07, 2004 1:04 PM 

Thomas Kellahin' 

Richard Corcoran (E-mail); Scott Hall (E-mail); Davidson, Florene 

Subject: RE: NMOCD Case 13344 

Mr. Kellahin: 

As requested, case No. 13344 will be dismissed at the September 16th hearing. Thank you. 

Original Message 

From: Thomas Kellahin [mailto:kellahin@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, September 06, 2004 9:54 AM 
To: Michael E. Stogner 
Cc: Alan Alexander; Scott Hall 
Subject: NMOCD Case 13344 

Re: Case 13344 
Application for an unorthodox gas "Infill" well location for San Juan 27-4 Unit Com Well 

No. 34-N, E/2 Section 34, T27N, R4W, Rio Arriba 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

This case was filed administratively and because of an objection by ConocoPhillips (Scott Hall) 
was set for hearing on September 16, 2004. 

On behalf of Burlington, please dismiss their application. This well's surface location is as 
required by the US Forrest Service, but Burlington will refile it requesting approval to directional well 
from this unorthodox surface location to a standard bottomhole location not closer than 660 feet to 
the South and East side boundaries of this section. 
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